
Special Report

Jul-Ago 2023



In this special report we want to share with you the great

satisfaction we have to give an "extra" thanks to our loyal donors

of this wonderful platform, during the month of August, we

celebrated the month of the elderly, we visited the nursing home

"Las Palomas" located in Cuernavaca Morelos and home to more

than 20 seniors, we took on the task of bringing medical and

ophthalmological services and attended in the clinic to seniors

who required specialized services, some of them are still in the

process for surgery. The work has been in conjunction with the

people in charge of the nursing home and it has not been easy, it

requires a lot of effort, however, the satisfaction is very great and

we know that everything is worth it to see them well. In addition

to this, as usual, we continue to support the elderly who come to

the clinic and need eye surgery and do not have sufficient

resources to cover their surgery. We appreciate the trust placed in

our institution to continue supporting more grandparents and

allow them to live the last stage of their lives with dignity.

Undoubtedly they still have a lot to see.

Thank you
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Letters of

appreciation



JULY 05, 2023

With thanks to Globalgiving for their support to patients 

for their surgeries.Thank you very much

Att:Benjamin



I thank GlobalGiving for their support for my mom 

Aurelia's left eye operation.

Cecilia



July 8, 2023

We are very grateful for the support you are providing for

Mr. Feliciano's surgery.

Thanks to GlobalGiving



August 5, 2023

To whom it may concern

I thank GlobalGiving for the financial support they gave 

us. I thank God for people like you that even though I 

don't know you I will always be grateful for your good 

heart. God multiply and bless you always.

Florentino



August 5, 2023

To whom it may concernI would like to thank GlobalGiving 

for the economic support to be able to pay for the surgery 

of my left eye, since I could not raise the required amount. I 

am very happy for the support received for the surgery, this 

way I will be able to continue doing my daily things.

Thank you very much

Gaudencio



To whom it may concern

I thank GlobalGiving for the economic support, thank you 

Jerman because without your help it would not have 

been possible to perform my surgery, thank you from the 

bottom of my heart and I hope you can help more 

people.

See you soon.

Jerman



July 28, 2023

To whom it may concern

I thank GlobalGiving for the financial support that they 

are giving me all the gratitude for this moment that I 

need their help is very valuable to me, thank you very 

much for all the help because I do not have the resources 

to achieve what is being done at this time to regain my 

sight, all the thanks.

Justino




